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May 2023 
 
 
The Golden Circle has 37 members, we lost quite a few though the pandemic others have moved 
away. 
 
Our speakers for the year so far has been Mr Pip Wright on “Lucky is the name”, Mrs Beverly 
Rodillard talking about her mother’s time in Occupied Guernsey, March we met in the Earl Stonham 
Church with Mr Roy Tricker telling us all about the interesting things that are special in the church. 
April we had Ms Birchall on her escape from Iran. 
May we hope to have Mr Hardcastle on Glass Engraving. 
 
Our Christmas Party was held in the Village Hall with Jenny Johnson doing the catering, we had a 
lovely 3 course Christmas meal which started off the Christmas period. 
 
We have cut back our outings this year as the transport is getting so expensive, we have one trip 
to Beth Chatto’s Garden on September 6th and we are having this as on open meeting so we can 
fill the coach. 
 
If you are 60 or over, we would love you to join with us. We meet in the Village Hall unless we 
have outings. We meet at the Village Hall on the 1st Wednesday of the month at 2pm. 
The subscription is £7.50 for year. 
You would be made most welcome. 
 
If you need to know more please get in touch please ring Joan on 711294. 


